
Project World
As 2020 came to an end, Christa and I had the opportunity to make a trip to

Honduras. It was so good to be back, and to see all the work that has continued

during the nine months we have been away due to travel restrictions. We cannot

adequately express our gratitude for all who have been faithful to give so the

work on the Tizate Mission Home and food distribution in multiple communities

continues. As 2021 begins, we are excited and full of expectation. God's love

continues to motivate us to live out the fullness of all He has planned for

Project World-Mission 9:22.      

Grace and Peace,

Serving the World with the Love of Jesus

                                             Mission 9:22

                                                              
Marty

Follow us on Facebook @ goprojectworld
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The Feeding Center continues to
serve a meal to children in the
Tizate community once a week as
restrictions allow.  While on our
trip we were able to be a part of
serving 70 hot meals. 

The children loved the fried
chicken the best, but the rice and
potato salad were given a thumbs
up, too!! 
 

Food continues to be a priority for
many in the communities we serve.
Our trip allowed for over 270 bags
to be distributed to the Tizate
Community and three Tolupan
Indian Communities in Montana De
La Flor (Mountain of the Flower).

We are so excited about the progress
made on the mission home.  The interior
ceilings and walls (stucco) are almost
finished and plumbing for the showers is
being installed. We hope to be ready for
ceramic tile for the bathrooms soon.  
We look forward to opening the Mission
Home to teams this year!  #almostclose   

Community Food Distribution

Tizate Feeding Center

Tizate Mission Home

AmazonSmile-YOU shop.  Amazon gives.
https://smile.amazon.com    

Be sure to look for and add Project World.

Mail a check-106 Hamilton Lane, Bremen, GA 30110        Give online-https://projectworldinc.com
Want to make a donation?


